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NOTICE TO THE MARKET  

 

Eldorado Brasil Celulose S.A. ("Company" or "Eldorado"), in compliance with CVM Resolution 

No. 23, of 2021, as amended ("RCVM 23"), hereby informs its shareholders and the market in 

general that, at a meeting held on November 1, 2024, the Company's Board of Directors approved 

and, on November 26, 2024, at an Extraordinary General Meeting, the shareholders ratified the 

hiring of BDO RCS AUDITORES INDEPENDENTES - SOCIEDADE SIMPLES 

LIMITADA. (CNPJ No. 54.276.936/0001-79) ("BDO") as the new company responsible for the 

Company's independent audit, replacing the Company's current independent auditor, KPMG 

AUDITORES INDEPENDENTES LTDA. (CNPJ No. 57.755.217/0001-29) ("KPMG"). The 

Company points out that the replacement of the Company's independent auditor is a result of the 

rotation rule provided for in article 31 of RCVM 23, in view of the fulfillment of the term of five 

(5) consecutive fiscal years of service provision by KPMG. 

The Company also clarifies that BDO will start its activities as an independent auditor of the 

Company from the review of the quarterly financial information for the three-month period ended 

March 31, 2025. 

The Company also clarifies that KPMG was notified and agreed to the replacement herein 

informed. 

São Paulo, April 25, 2025. 

Fernando Storchi 

Investor Relations Officer 


